
 

 

 

 
 
Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 CSG held its Annual General Meeting on 6th May. Below are the elected 
positions:  

o President – Nilesh Patel 
o VP – Alan Deacon 
o Treasurer – Julie Deacon 
o Secretary – Leanne Walker 
 

 CGS meeting followed the AGM 
 UK Tour preparation are getting finalised 
 Players are in training 
 Plans to have CSG on Facebook 
 Plans to finalise some fund raising projects for priority upgrade of 2 cricket 

pitch surfaces 
 Treasurer reports available funds @ $1,947 
 Dates for 2015/16 cricket season 

o Sign – on period – 3 weeks on/around 14 August 
o Development Day – 3rd October. 

 Next meeting Wednesday June 3rd 


